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W. GERALD RAINER, M. D.
THEODORE R. SADLER, JR., M. D.
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION
SUITE 1016
2045 FRANKLIN STREET
DENVER, COLORADO 80205

TELEPHONE 303-534-528I

November 7, 1973
”ﬂ""t |
Henry W. Blackburn, M,D.

Director Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Henry:

Thank you so much for coming out to be
one of our honored guests at the Western
Cardiac Conference, [t was delightful seeing
you and | am sure everyone enjoyed your
superb lecture that you gave.

Come back again when you can stay longer.

ours sincerely,

Tainer, M.D.
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